
 

 

 
         Date: 22 Apr 2024 
 

 

Dear students, staff and parents, 

  

Happy Earth Day!  

April 22nd every year is Earth Day.  But what about all the other days of the year?  Let's use this Earth 
Day to give time and thought to what we can do to make our world a little better. 

The global theme of Earth Day this year is "Planet v Plastics".  Therefore the entire KJS community is 
encouraged to look at their personal plastic use and pledge to REMOVE at least 1 single use plastic 
item from their lives....on earth day and every other day from now on. 

At KJS we have removed all single use plastic bags from our waste bins. 

I personally love to drink coconut water after I go for a run and from now on I pledge to never buy 
coconut water in a plastic bottle (or tetra pak) again.   

What will you and your family do? 

Let me know what changes you make, and send any photos to gillian.hadley@kjs.edu.hk 

  

Please see the official Earth Day website for more information. 

  

Thanks for caring, 

Gillian Hadley 
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